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Bulletin Board Number

Northwest

Executive Board election

VOTE
   NW regional vice presidents

Ballots must be delivered  
to SPEEA’s post office box or  

ballot box by noon, Wednesday, March 8

Ballot boxes at SPEEA halls
SPEEA Tukwila and Everett halls have secure  

ballot boxes, including after-hours access, to deliver  
your ballot before the deadline.


